

December 3, 2024

Never Forgotten Honor Flight 225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234 Wausau Wisconsin, 54401

I was fortunate enough to be a member of Honor Flight 50 on October 28, 2024 and I'm trying to find words to express how much I appreciated the opportunity.

The memorials we attended were great and the people who helped us veterans did an excellent job. I would have never believed we could see so many memorials in one day.

The Vietnam Wall was the hardest to attend, the reason being the names of two former classmates from my high school were on the wall. I was able with help to obtain charcoal tracings of each name. I really did appreciate this.

There are so many things to comment on it would take up pages. I am sure the other 109 veterans attending feel the same It was also nice to have the comradery of those veterans. We discussed how different our coming to the WDC airport and the Mosinee airport was from our return to the states after serving in Vietnam. I couldn't believe the people saying thank you & welcome home, the smiles and fist bumps from the children.

I also want to thank Junion Photography for the beautiful pictures that were sent last week. I love the picture of the 110 veterans on the steps.

Just icing on the cake! Who could have asked for more. The pictures taken by him on both Sunday and Monday were great too.

I also want to thank Adam Rasmussen of Channel 9 News for the coverage of the Honor Flight. He did an excellent job. My wife Peggy had DVR'd the News from the Honor Flight. We have shown it to friends who missed the broadcast. It seems each time we watch it we learn something new about the flight.

In closing, I want to say "THANK YOU ALL! I really do appreciate all you did to Honor the Veterans.

Ray Rentz Vietnam Vet-1968 & 1969 3721 Doolittle Drive Stevens Point, Wi. 54481